
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NISSAN 

BULLETIN 
Rear Liftgate Stay 

Preliminary Recall Announcement 
  

Date: April 14, 2016 

 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 

 

***** Preliminary Announcement ***** 

 

Nissan is notifying the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) 

that it is intending to conduct a safety recall on specific Nissan Rogue vehicles 

related to the rear liftgate stays.  Nissan intends to notify dealers on the specifics 

in May.  Customer notifications will begin in June.  

No further dealer action is required at this time. 
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